
WELCOME TO BRANDI
BUCHMAN
As some of you likely know, last week, Brandi
Buchman was one of a number of people laid off
from DailyKos.

She was laid off perhaps halfway through her
coverage of the Proud Boy Leaders trial (and in
the midst of a really tough personal week for
her). This trial is of historic import, both on
its own terms, and for the prospect of holding
related participants in January 6 accountable.
She is just one of a few journalists who has
covered the grueling trial from the start.

We at emptywheel are really privileged to
welcome Brandi to emptywheel to finish her
important work covering the trial. I know I’ve
relied on Brandi’s coverage; if you haven’t yet
followed her live-tweeting, she’s at
https://twitter.com/brandi_buchman.

The trial is likely to last at least five more
weeks — another week for the government case,
plus at least two weeks for defense witnesses
(the lawyer Joe Biggs shares with Alex Jones,
Norm Pattis, claims he wants to call Donald
Trump to testify), plus any rebuttal case, and
finally, jury watch.

We don’t host advertising and do not paywall our
site.

From emptywheel, 4/2: Thanks to the generosity
of emptywheel readers we have funded Brandi’s
coverage for the rest of the trial. If you’d
like to show your further appreciation for
Brandi’s great work, here’s her PayPal tip jar.

Thanks!

And welcome to Brandi!
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